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I DISAGREE with the shelter at the Army and Navy Store.  We would lose many current
active business.  Many business already had hard times because of Covid-19 and Emergency
Shelter will make it worse for Columbia St.  Also, the crime rate will definately go up.  Isn't
there a School near current Army and Navy Store??  It is a very bad idea having a shelter
there.  New West will lose many population and many people will not even come to New
West.  Even myself is thinking to MOVE OUT already from New West once this approves. 
Please think right and make the Heritage Columbia St. Beautiful once again.  Like it used to
be!  By one mistake, we could become East Hastings.  ONCE AGAIN DISAGREE!!!

ON TABLE             C-34
City Council Meeting
November 15, 2021
re:  Item 3.1.c.b.


